
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE:  SOUTH AFRICAN NATIONAL ELECTIONS 

VOTING DATE:  18 MAY 2024  

 

1. The South African Embassy in Rome would like to remind all South African citizens who 

have registered to vote, that voting is scheduled to take place at the South African 

Embassy in Rome in via Tanaro 14 on Saturday, 18 May 2024 from 07h00 till 19h00. 

 

2. The South African Embassy in Rome will be the only voting station in Italy. 

 

3. Eligible voters are required to provide either their South African green bar-coded ID/ 

Smart Identification Card/ a valid Temporary Identification Certificate (TIC). 

 

4. Passports are not required. 

 

5. Persons with physical disabilities, elderly persons, and pregnant women, will be given 

priority to cast their ballot at the voting booth. 

 

6. For the registered voters who will be using public transport, kindly be informed that the 

closest Metro Station to the Embassy is Metro B Policlinico stop, at the Policlinico Metro 

stop the Busses 19 or 3 will take you to Piazza Buenos Aires and via Tanaro.   From 

Termini Station Bus 92 stops at Piazza Buenos Aires. Parking in front of the Embassy 

will not be allowed. 

 

7. Further information received from the IEC (Independent Electoral Commission of South 

Africa) for the 18th of May 2024 Voting Day will be placed on the Embassy’s Facebook 

page and Website. The Embassy kindly advises the public to carefully monitor the 

Embassy FB page and the IEC website.   

 

 

 



    


